
MEDIA ADVISORY  

March 19, 2020 

Contact: Matt Robinson – Sacramento County Public Information Office 
 916-591-2292 / robinsonma@saccounty.net  

Sacramento County will hold a press conference today at 11:00 a.m., in the Board Chambers at the 
County Administration Building to provide an update on its response to the COVID-19 virus. Media must 
be on-site by 10:30 a.m., to get a seat. 

In order to maintain social distancing directives for health and safety measures, a very limited number of 
people will be allowed in the Board Chambers. The speakers will sit up at the dais, and there will be 
designated chairs for media personnel that stay in line with a minimum of six feet distance between 
persons. 

Because of the limited space for not only people, but for equipment, the media is instructed to 
designate a pool camera (one video and one still) to record the conference and provide copies to all 
media outlets present. 

 One video camera and one still camera will be permitted inside chambers  
 Only one reporter from each media outlet will be permitted in chambers (along with the 

designated pool photographers) 
 Those in attendance will be given an assigned seat 

Any questions after the press conference can be submitted via covidmedia@saccounty.net. 

What: Sacramento County Press Briefing on COVID-19 

When: Thursday, March 19, 2020 11:00 a.m. – Media must be on-site by 10:30 a.m. to be admitted to 
the briefing. 

Where: 700 H Street, Sacramento County Administration Building, Board Chambers (1st Floor) 

Who: Representatives from – Sacramento County Board of Supervisors, Behavioral Health, Sheriff, 
District Attorney and the California Grocers Association 

 

For more information on COVID-19 in Sacramento County, please visit the COVID-19 website.  

 


